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October 8, 2020 

Re: Spectators at Varsity Football vs. Bellefonte - 10/9/2020 

 

 

On Tuesday, October 6th, Governor Wolfe announced amendments to his restrictions on 

indoor and outdoor gatherings.  The Huntingdon Area School District will comply with the 

new restrictions and will cap participant/spectator capacity at 20% for both indoor and 

outdoor athletic events.   

The Athletic Department would like to explain how spectators will be handled at our 

home football game tomorrow night.  Because it is Senior night, we are ​allowing senior 

participants (Varsity/JV Football, Band, Cheer) to pre-register for 4 reserved tickets that will be 

available for purchase for immediate family members.  All other participants (Varsity/JV 

Football, Band, Cheer) will be allowed to pre-register for 2 tickets for immediate family 

members.  Tickets will be $5 for adults and $3 for students.  Those tickets need to be claimed at 

the lower gate by 6:45 PM.  At 6:45 PM, any unclaimed tickets will be made available for sale to 

the general public. 

We will have a limited number of student tickets available for senior students who are not 

participants to allow them to come to support their classmates.  Those tickets will be pre-sold at 

the High School, in the guidance office, for $3 each. 

Any available tickets below our capacity will be sold to the general public starting at 6:45 PM. 

They will be sold on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

Thank you! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

John L. Bilich 

Athletic Director 

 

http://www.huntsd.org/

